
REMINDERS

Red Flag Reporting is our District's designated system for

reporting financial concerns such as fraud, misuse of funds, or

other financial irregularities. Recently, there has been an

increase in student discipline and staff issues that have been

submitted through this system.

The preference for submitting student-related issues, such as

discipline concerns, is to take the matter directly to the

Building Administrator or supervisor. Another option will be to

use the District Tip Line, which can be accessed on the District

website on the Community tab. Once this tab is open, it is

easily accessible by clicking on the Tip Line icon. 

Thank you for ensuring Red Flag Reporting remains focused on

financial matters. If you have any questions about the proper

reporting process, please reach out to your supervisor.

Use Red Flag Reporting for
Financial Matters Only


